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News and Views about  

our Community 

BRKCA Contacts 

 
Mary Lodge, Office Manager 

Linda Charles, Office Assistant 

610-269-4623 (voicemail) 

beaverrunknoll@verizon.net (email) 
 
 

Urgent calls:  610-883-6849 

Emergencies:  911 

 

 

NEW Office Hours:   

  Mon, Wed, Fri- 8:30 am to 11:30am 

  Tues, Thurs, Sat- 9am to noon 

 

 

 

Website:  www.brkca.org  

Send News, Announcements 

and Ads to:  

beaverrunknoll@verizon.net 

 

 Board Meetings 7pm 

  
 

February 17 

  

 

March 17 

 
April 21 

 
 
All residents are invited to 
attend the board meetings!   

Beaver Run Knoll Community 

Association Clubhouse 

 

 

A Year in Review: 

2014 
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Beaver Run Knoll 
Newsletter   January 2015 

 

 

In 2014 the community was busy getting a spruce up.  

Improvements to make our community better were all 

around.   
 

 In 2014 the association purchased and installed a new 

pool cover.   

 The sidewalk project, connecting Lancaster Court and 

Devon Court was completed.   

 Work continues on the area just off the clubhouse to add 

some patio space. 

 New mailbox pads for some of our crumbling pads were 

installed, courtesy of the Downingtown Post Office. 

 Yoga classes were offered in the clubhouse.  

 Cinco De Mayo Party was celebrated. 

 End of Summer Pool Party was enjoyed by all.   

 By popular demand, fines were raised for dog poop 

violations.   

 Sink holes were repaired on Devon Court.   

 

mailto:beaverrunknoll@verizon.net
http://www.brkca.org/
mailto:beaverrunknoll@verizon.net
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A few words from the 
President 
LaVerne Burton 
  
During this cold spell, many 
neighbors may have frozen 
pipes.  One neighbor has given 
a reply to a message from 
"Nextdoor Beaver Run Knoll. 
  

  
"I've been having frozen pipe 
issues for the past two years, 
not including this winter. 
There were a few issues with 
the pipes in the coat closet, 
where all my water mechanics 
are (I've  replaced everything) 
and I thought I was all set for 
this year. But alas, I woke up 
with frozen pipes yesterday. 
Mattioni came and fixed the 
issue for me but it turns out 
the culprit is my very poorly 
insulated attic (they traced the 
water pipe in the closet, up 
through the wall, past the 
bulkhead to the common wall 
of the attic)...the common 
cinder block walls (not 
insulated) are freezing my 
interior pipes. I'll have that 
taken care of next... But here 
are a few tips for you: Let your 
faucets drip at night, open 
cabinet doors under sink at 
night, main coat closet doors 
should be left open as well 
(also those metal doors should 
be replace with 
louvered/slatted door to allow 
heat from the home to get into 
coat closet). " 
  

She also offers another 
solution:  "I have another tip 
for everyone with drafty 
windows: If you have curtains 

on your windows...I bought a 
couple of those full-size thin 
polar fleece blankets and 
plastic shower curtain rings 
(Dollar  Store). I cut the 
blankets in half (I bought 
cream colored blankets) and 
attached them to the back of 
my curtains, sort of a liner 
between curtain and window, 
to block drafts from the 
windows. IT WORKS  GREAT. 
Just punch holes in top of one 
side of blanket to match loops 
of your curtains, loop the 
shower ring (I bought ones to 
match curtains) and snap to 
your curtain rod. From the 
outside looking in, you cannot 
tell the difference. I was lucky 
enough to be able to put in all 
new windows last year, but I 
am still using the blankets as a 
liner as well. No use going to 
waste. " 
  

We hope some of the 
information and tips help. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder-Change in DRC meetings:   

All Design and Review committee 

requests will be reviewed and answered 

in writing.  Homeowners may request an 

in person meeting with the DRC 

committee if necessary.  DRC will no 

longer meet the Monday before the board 

meeting.   

 
“I hope that in this year to come, you 

make mistakes. 

 

Because if you are making mistakes, 

then you are making new things, trying 

new things, learning, living, pushing 

yourself, changing yourself, changing 

your world. You're doing things you've 

never done before, and more 

importantly, you're Doing Something. 

 

So that's my wish for you and all of us, 

and my wish for myself. Make New 

Mistakes. Make glorious, amazing 

mistakes. Make mistakes nobody's 

ever made before. Don't freeze, don't 

stop, don't worry that it isn't good 

enough, or it isn't perfect, whatever it 

is: art, or love, or work or family or 

life. 

 

Whatever it is you're scared of doing, 

Do it. 

 

Make your mistakes, next year and 

forever.”  

― Neil Gaiman 
 
 

http://www.goodreads.com/author/show/1221698.Neil_Gaiman
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 Community Reminder: 

Trash cans must be 
returned to the back of 
your home on Thursday 
after trash pick-up. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

A Warm Welcome to BRK  
Pamela and Michael Lovell  

 

 

 

 

 

In 2014 a total of 12 homes were sold 

in Beaver Run Knoll. 

 

 

 

 

Landscaping- Dooley-Pyne 

Snow Removal- Dooley-Pyne 

Lawn Cut Day:  Wednesday 

 

Trash Collection:  Thursdays 

 

Voting Location- Wedgewood 

Estates 

 

School District- Coatesville 

 

Important Contact Numbers: 

 

Caln Township Administration  

610-384-0400 

 

Caln Twp. Police 

 610-383-1821 

 

Police (after 4pm) 

 610-383-7000 

 

Public Works (includes trash 

collection) 

 610-384-6000 

 

Caln Township Administration 

253 Municipal Dr 

Thorndale, PA 19372 

Open 8am-4pm Monday-Friday 
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Beaver Run 
Knoll 
Board Members 
 
Laverne Burton- 
President 
 
Mike Thurston- Vice 
President 
 
Anita Routzahn- 
Secretary 
 
Susan Hlavacek- 
Landscaping 
 
Steve Parsons- 
Capital 
Improvements 
 
Cynthia Dallara-
Communications 
 
Open- 
Recreation 
 
Sharon Hegney- 
Architecture 
 
Treasurer- Gary 
Norris 
 
Nominating 
Committee (2) - 
Open 
 
 
Applications for 
serving on the board 
are available from 
Mary Lodge, office 
manager.  Consider 
giving back to make 
your community a 
better place to live! 
It’s a great way to get 
to know your 
neighbors! 

 
 

Board Meeting Highlights 
 
 

October 2014-   
The office manager assistant, Linda Charles, was 
introduced.  Welcome to Linda.  2 representatives from 
Dooley Pyle were present.  The board spent about 50 
minutes with them reviewing the problems with last 
year snow removal.  The board requests that 
homeowners do not put their snow back in the road 
when they are shoveling out their own parking spot.   
 
November 2014- 
The board voted to continue with Grube Pool Company 
to manage the pool for next year.  Fall clean-up was 
scheduled.  A financial audit was completed and 
reviewed with the board.   
 
December 2014- 
Jill Sharkey, our recreation director resigned from her 
position on the board.  The board expressed a heartfelt 
thank you to Jill for all her hard work.  A door bell was 
added to the clubhouse door.  Board members 
reviewed and approved the proposed budget; next step 
is for it to be approved by homeowners.   
 
 
Notice:  In order to keep the neighborhood clean, BRK 
board is looking for a neighbor to pick up trash on a 
twice per week basis.  Trash will need to be brought to 
the dumpster at the clubhouse.  If interested, contact 
the BRK office.     
 

Need a Notary?      Call your neighbor:   

 Anita Routzahn 

610-724-3700 or 610-518-5105 

She has you covered!  Reasonable rates! 
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Restaurant Review:  The Craft House  
 Quick trivia:  Which U.S. President had a summer house in Thorndale,  

PA?  James Buchanan, our 15th  president.  The current occupants of the 

historic property are serving up craft beers, a casual and but  upscale menu 

and friendly staff.  

 My dining companion and I were pleasantly surprised to see  so many 

cars in the parking lot;  we arrived around 6pm with  no reservations on a 

Friday night.  There was still plenty of room in the main dining room but the 

bar was packed.  A friendly host greeted us at the door and directed us to 

the hostess station.  We were seated quickly at  our choice of tables.  Our 

server was outgoing and helpful, but it looked like she was the only one 

working the dining room.  As our meal progressed the dining room b ecame 

much fuller, there were customers waiting at the door when we departed.  

We did see another server appear by that time.   

 Now for the food …we tried th e panko crusted homemade smoked 

mozzarella  appetizer .  It was enough cheese for an entire meal  and had a 

fresh, smoky flavor.  We both loved it.  For entrees, I ordered the crab 

cakes, which came with a salad and roasted potatoes.  The crab cakes were 

scrumptious , with lump crab throughout.  The salad and potatoes were 

unremarkable.  In retrospect, I could have just gotten the small plate cr ab 

cakes having just eaten all that cheese!  My dining companion ordered the 

Applewood Smoked Bacon Burger.  The waitress respo nded “We have a 

burger?   We must have just added that. ”  It was good to hear that the chef 

is listening to his or her customers and adjusting the menu accordingly.  The 

burger was done right and the fries were fresh.  No complaints.   

 If you go, I recommend that you  stick to the small plates.  The 

portions of these are more than enough.  I hope the craft house has a bright 

future.  We will definitely  return!   

The Craft House  
300 North Bailey Rd, Thorndale  

484 - 786 - 9008  

 

Four  choppers out of five  
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General Reminders 

 

Pets-  Keep your pets on a leash!  Dog Poop Fines have increased to $100!   

Please clean up after your dog! 

 

All holiday decorations must be removed by January 31 st ! 

 

During a snow storm, do not park along center islands o r curbing.  This 

impedes snow removal.   

     
 

 

Advertise Your Business!  Its Free for Residents! 
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TIME TO TAKE A BREAK 
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WINE & CHEESE PARTY 

 

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 28, 2015  

 

BEAVER RUN CLUBHOUSE 

5PM ¦ 7PM  

 

KREUTZ CREEK VINEYARDS, WEST GROVE, PA 

COME AND ENJOY THE TASTING OF THEIR 

MOST POPULAR WINES 

 

,36&5; *4 0/& 0' f #3"/%:8*/& 7"--&:½4 8*/&3*&4 

ALONG THE BRANDYWINE IN CHESTER COUNTY 

 

PLEASE RSVP BY FEBRUARY 21ST TO lavburton@verizon.net or  

Nextdoor Beaver Run 
 

 

 

 

mailto:lavburton@verizon.net

